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I strongly oppose HB 4141.  The vehicles that use diesel are the ones that harvest 

our food supply, move it around our communities, state, nation and world.  Diesel 

powered vehicles are used in repairing our infrastructure, building, moving goods and 

materials citizens use.  Not to mention pick up trucks and some automobiles use 

diesel fuel as well.  Why would you regulate/limit supply/use on an item that is 

absolutely essential, before creating a cost effective alternative? I can only imagine 

how this would impact businesses that rely on this source of energy to generate their 

income.  How about you use your efforts to encourage research into alternative 

Affordable fuels.  This will take many years to accomplish and re-tool. We need to 

quit kicking the can down the road with quick unrealistic fixes to make people at the 

top feel good. Our economy is already stressed to the max, quit piling on more 

restrictions, which are harming our economy and creating inflation. 


